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 From: Hicks, Joshua J. [JHicks@BHFS.com]
 Sent: Tuesday, November 19, 2013 8:54 AM

 To: Suzanne Linfante
 Subject: RE: Agenda - R064-13

Thanks Suzanne.  I don’t think I will be there for the hearing but you are welcome 
to note that First 
Solar supports the regulation.
 
Joshua J. Hicks  
Brownstein Hyatt Farber Schreck, LLP 
50 West Liberty Street, Suite 1030 
Reno, NV 89501 
775.622.9450 tel 
775.224.1079 cell 
JHicks@BHFS.com 
 
To ensure compliance with requirements imposed by the IRS, we inform you that any 
federal tax advice contained 
in this communication (including any attachments) is not intended or written to be 
used, and cannot be used, for 
purposes of (i) avoiding penalties under the Internal Revenue Code, or (ii) 
promoting, marketing or recommending 
to another party any transaction or tax-related matter addressed herein.
 
From: Suzanne Linfante [mailto:slinfante@energy.nv.gov]  
Sent: Tuesday, November 19, 2013 8:30 AM 
To: Alfredo Alonso; Anthony Carano; Bill McKean; Bob Sullivan; Dagny Stapleton; 
Darin Green; Doug 
Brooks; Eyal Hen; Harry Ward (HWard@ag.nv.gov); Jeff Fontaine; John Russell; John 
Seymour; Hicks, 
Joshua J.; Linda Bullen; Luke Papez; Mitsuyo Maser; Paul McKenzie; Richard Work ; 
Rod Young; Scott 
Scherer; Tim Clausen; Tim Clausen@lrlaw.com; Tom Woodworth; Vince Goicoechea 
Cc: Paul Thomsen 
Subject: Agenda - R064-13
 
Please find the attached Agenda for the Adoption Hearing on November 25, 2013. 
 
***This is for R064-13 (the "fee regulation") only***
 
Suzanne Linfante 
Management Analyst II
Certified Contract Manager
Governor's Office of Energy
755 N. Roop Street, Ste. 202
Carson City, NV 89701
T  775.687.1850 Ext 7309
slinfante@energy.nv.gov
www.energy.nv.gov
 
 
 
STATEMENT OF CONFIDENTIALITY & DISCLAIMER: The information contained in this 
email message is attorney privileged and confidential, intended only for the use of 
the individual 
or entity named above. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, 
you are hereby 
notified that any dissemination, distribution or copy of this email is strictly 
prohibited. If you 
have received this email in error, please notify us immediately by calling 
(303)-223-1300 and 
delete the message. Thank you. 
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